
 

 

Thursday, February 15, 2018 
 

 

  

 
Canned Food 
Drive  
 

Our Canned food drive has one more week left. Hillcrest please keep the cans 
coming in – it’s for such a good cause.  Mrs. Campbell’s & Ms. Hampton’s classes 
have quite the competition going on – let’s see if your division can top their 
donations!  

  

 
Thanks to 
THE 
CREW  
 

A big thank-you to our hardworking Crew for making all the Scavenger Hunt 
Packages up today and running the event. Over 300 students participated in the 
hunt for a treat, a note promising a goodie or just a positive thought. There were 
tons of treats to find however if you signed up for the hunt and are on the list but 
didn’t find anything you can come to the Home Ec room after school for a treat. 
Thanks to Mrs. T.W. for her gift of time and organizational skills in putting this event 
together. Well done, great spirit to all those who wore Red yesterday. We hope that 
everyone had a Happy Valentine’s Day yesterday! 
  

 

Wrestlers A very important reminder to all wrestlers to go to Mr. Sharma’s room (153) at nut 
break to weigh in for today’s meet. Let’s get ready to rumble! 

  

Battle of the 
Books  

All Battle of the Bookds participants please come to the library at nut break today to 
check the battle schedule. 

 
 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


